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Objectives

This residential is a fantastic opportunity for your child to 
experience new and exciting activities.

It helps to boost self confidence, teamwork and 
communication skills; providing them with a brilliant platform 
for the rest of Year 6 and for secondary school.

The activities are all led by Bewerley Park instructors, but 
children are left to complete tasks individually or in small 
groups/teams. 



Dates – Mon 3 Jun – Weds 5 Jun

Arrive at school normal time in class for registration and bag 
check. Children WILL NOT need a packed lunch – provided by 
Bewerley Park.

Leave school at about 9:30 – 9:45.

Arrive at approximately 10:15 – 10:30 
 - bed making and unpacking
 - outline of the three days from instructors
 - kitting out of waterproofs etc

Afternoon activity



Activities
Activities will likely be half day.

The activities are not finalised yet, but likely activities this 
year include:

 - climbing/bouldering

 - canoeing

 - bushcraft and shelter building

All activities will depend on the weather and are run by 
the staff at Bewerley Park.



Meal Times & Evening Activities
Children are provided with full breakfast, packed lunch 
and evening meal as part of the cost. 

Children are responsible for serving and tidying their 
tables after every meal.

They are also expected to lay tables for other schools 
throughout the week.

Bewerley Park have several activities/games to use in the 
evening. There are also extensive grounds for the children 
to explore.



Cost & Payment
Bewerley Park are charging £290 per child. We will also 
have to pay for transport which has yet to be finalised.  

 - Price includes accommodation, activities, meals 
and coach hire.

This will be available to pay via Parent Pay. Payment 
structures will be available:

 - pay in full

 - five or six monthly instalments

Any problems, please speak to Mrs Walton, Mrs Walton or 
Mrs Pickles.



Spending Money
Children are allowed to bring a maximum of £10 
spending money to use in the tuck shop. 

Tuck shop includes gifts, sweets, drinks etc.

If the children are not buying gifts, they will not spend 
the full ten pounds as their sweet/drink intake will be 
limited each visit.



Consent Forms

Consent forms accompany this presentation.

Please return them to school as soon as possible. 

Please note – by consenting and returning forms you 
are confirming your child’s attendance on the 
residential and will be liable for the costs involved.



Consent Forms

If you have any concerns about your child attending, 
please speak to Mrs Pickles or me as soon as 
possible.

School need to confirm numbers to Bewerley Park 
ASAP otherwise we will incur a cost. 



More information

There will be another meeting during the week 
commencing 20th May.

In this meeting, you will be given an information pack 
about the visit, including a full itinerary, kit list etc. 

Children are welcome to attend and ask questions 
about the trip, however we will be having a class 
meeting before we break up for the half-term holidays. 


